
ELECTION BOARD MEETING MINUTES 

April 26, 2023 

10:00 A.M. 

 

Those in attendance:  James Holland (Chairman), Mark Kevitt (Vice-Chairman), 
Peter King (Attorney), Shari J. Lentz (Secretary), Taylor Seegraves (Elections 
Administrator), and Arthur Fillmore II 

Chairman, James Holland called the meeting to order. 

The first order of business was to address Mr. Fillmore’s delinquent CFA-1 and 
CFA-4 reports. 

Mr. Fillmore appeared in person to address his delinquent reports. He apologized 
to the board for his negligence and explains that due to personal reasons he has 
just been overwhelmed. He advised the board that he has also had conversation 
with the Democratic Party about his intent to withdraw due to personal reasons. 
Mr. Fillmore informs the board that he has the delinquent paperwork with him 
and with some minor changes he is ready to turn those over to the election 
board. Mark Kevitt made a motion & Shari J. Lentz seconded that Mr. Fillmore 
tendered the appropriate paperwork and concluded that no further action is 
needed. The motion passed unanimously. 

The second order of business was to review the legal notice from April 3, 2023 
edition of The Republic newspaper that listed the candidates for the 2023 Primary 
Election and the CAN-9. Mark Kevitt makes a motion to review and approve the 
legal notice & CAN-9. Shari J. Lentz seconded the motion. The motion passed 
unanimously.  

With no further business to discuss, the meeting was adjourned by unanimous 
consent.  

 


